
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
ALBUQUERQUE DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

4101 JEFFERSON PLAZA NE 
ALBUQUERQUE NM 87109-3435 

August 28, 2013 

Planning, Project and Programs Division 
Civil Project Management Branch 

Dear Rio Grande Basin Stakeholders: 

You are cordially invited to patiicipate in our Rio Grande Basin meetings, which will be held 
at the Albuquerque District Corps of Engineers office. A location map is enclosed. 

September 17, 2013 
September 18,2013 

1 :00 p.m. - 5:30 p.m. 
8:00a.m.- 12:00 p.m. 

Please RSVP by September 13, 2013 at http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/KWR2L VL. 
Teleconference capability will be provided for those unable to attend. The meeting agenda is 
enclosed. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Ms. Deborah Foley at 
Deborah.A.Foley@usace.anny.mil or Ms. Melissa Mann at Melissa.C.Mann@usace.army.mil. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

1eutenant Colonel, U.S. Army 
istrict Commander 


